
 

1 

June 14, 2021 
 
 
Karen Nichols 
Projects Manager 
Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority 
PO Box 2646 
Anthony, NM 88021 
 
 
Re: Operations Facility Bids 
 
Dear Karen, 

We have compiled the bids received for the new Operations Facility from June 10, 2021.  Below is a 
breakdown of the bids received.  Copies of the actual bids are also attached.  Apparent low bidder (Base Bid) 
is C&E Industrial Services. 

  ITEM A B C 

1. BIDDERS NAME 
Highland 

Enterprises, Inc 
Industrial C&E 

Services 
Classic Industries, 

Inc 
2. DATE RECEIVED 1:43 PM 1:54 AM 1:55 AM 
3. SIGNED BID  Yes   Yes   Yes  
4. ACKNOWLEDGE ADDENDA I, 2  Yes   Yes   Yes  
5. BID BOND  Yes   Yes   Yes  

6. 
BASE BID, NOT INCLUDING GROSS 
RECEIPTS TAX. 

                              
$4,009,097.00  $3,659,749.00  $3,812,469.00  

7. 
BID ALTERNATE 1: PAVING ON VADO 
DR. $186,552.00  $51,482.00  $110,736.00  

8. BID ALTERNATE 2: DEDUCT ASPHALT $71,900.00  
                                   

$56,449.00  
                                    

$75,344.00  
9. ARCHITECT’S ESTIMATE (BASE BID) $2,760,260.53 $2,760,260.53 $2,760,260.53 
         
  Total (Base Bid) $4,009,097.00 $3,659,749.00 $3,812,469.00 

 
All three contractors are listed and registered in the NM Department of Workforce Solutions, and I have 
attached all of their listed licenses. 
Please let us know how you would like to proceed.  We are available anytime to discuss. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marvin Chavez 
Project Manager 
505-264-1156 


